
INJURED WORKERS MAILING 
 

As we reported earlier, we have met and discussed a new program for our members who are 

injured on the job with PhillyLabor.  This program is for members only. We indicated back in 

July 2016 that a mailing would be sent to the membership. Sometime next week every member 

will receive mail from the PHILLYLABOR Injured Workers Priority Care Network that 

will fully explain the program. Please don’t throw it out. Take a few minutes to review its 

contents. What is contained in the mailing is a letter for PHILLYLABOR from us, 

A Policy and Disclaimer document and an Activation/Phone number 

information Priority care card (DON’T THROW AWAY CARD).  

 

After you are finished reviewing it, keep it in a safe place in case you ever need. Remember, if 

you are ever injured on the job, you should always ask for a Steward. This is your right. This 

program will allow you to go to a participating doctors/facilities especially when your doctor 

does not choose to deal with Worker’s Compensation cases. This program was created for any 

injured workers who are members.  

 

I once again want to thank Joe Dougherty for introducing us to the program through the initial 

introduction by Philadelphia Central Labor Council, President Pat Eiding. I also want to thank 

two of our attorney’s, Lionel Prince and Brendan Lamanna, for looking out for the local and 

giving us great counsel. Special thanks to Vice President Emeritus Joe McGugan for his 

assistance during the process. 

 

In closing, certainly as ever if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask. 

 

 

In Solidarity, 

 

 

Vince Tarducci, President          Chuck Camp, Vice President 
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